
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

SLAV Awards 
SLAV School Leader’s Award 

 
The SLAV School Leader’s Award is made to a school leader who demonstrates outstanding support of the school 
library and the work of the school library team. The award recipient will be recognised at a presentation at the 
School Library Association of Victoria Conference at the State Library of Victoria on November 25th 2016.  
 
School leaders can be nominated by a school library team member (SLAV membership required). Any school 
personnel who are members of the school leadership team within the school are eligible to be nominated. 

 
Award criteria 

 
Outstanding support of the school library may be demonstrated  by: 
•  recognition and articulation of the role of the library as integral to the learning and teaching program of the 
school, 
•  innovative support of a new learning program or approach undertaken by the library team, 
•  support for increased resources in recognition of the valuable role that the school library plays in the learning and 
teaching of the school, 
•  active and visionary championing of the need for an effective school library program. 

 
Nomination guidelines 
Nominations should include: 

 
•  a brief statement (approximately one page) describing the supportive actions of the nominee, 
•  documentation/evidence of specific examples of activities which support one or more of the above criteria. 

 
Nomination form 

 
Nominee’s name:     

 
Nominee’s position and school:    

 
Nominator’s name:                                           contact details:                                      SLAV membership number:   

 
Summary statement re support:   

 
 
 
 

Documented  examples attached:   
 

Application should be addressed to: 

 
School Leader’s Award 
School Library Association of Victoria 
The Dream Factory 
Level 2/90-96 Maribyrnong Street 
Footscray VIC 3011 
Email: secretariat@slav.org.au  
Enquiries: 0418 353 146 

 
Applications close on the 4th November  2016, and the winners will be announced at the  School Library Association 
of Victoria Conference at the State Library of Victoria on November 25th 2016 
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